WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 7:49 AM

To: WIT.Committee

Subject: FW: Testimony for 9/11/2020 Council meeting: WUDP process needs to include Ha'ikl

From: Ku'uipo Keen <ipokeen808 @gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2020 7:54 AM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Testimony for 9/11/2020 Council meeting: WUDP process needs to include Ha‘ikd

For the 9/11 Council meeting WUDP discussion, please consider the following:
1) Defer approval of the Maui Water Use and Development Plan (WUDP) at the 9/11/2020 meeting
2) Require the County Water Department to attend a Pa'ia-Ha'ikd Town Hall to

¢ answer the community's questions,
¢ tell the community what is being proposed and
¢ hear the community's mana'o

BEFORE the first Council vote on the WUDP

3. Drilling another well to access the same water aquifer does not alliveate the issue of less water to the
residents of Pa'ia-Haiku areas.

As a concerenced citizen of Maui, I ask that all members of our County Council consider the above mentioned
request on behalf of the citizens that will be greatly affected by the plans of the Maui Water Use and
Development Plan.

Mabhalo,



